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November 2, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
 
There will be additional fencing added along the Queen street side of our playground.  This 
fencing is being added to the playground to add additional safety for our students.  Students 
will not easily be able to access Queen Street or Cannon Street West and will reduce pedestrian 
traffic using the playground as a through fair.   
 
This area isn’t a designated walkway and students/parents/caregivers should use city sidewalks 
to access the playground area from Hess Street.  These areas are maintained (such as snow 
clearing) throughout the year. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Hess Street School office. 
 
 

 


